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Book Week 2023 is fast approaching! This year we are celebrating
from the 21st to the 25th of August. For students, we know this is
one of the highlights of the school year, being able to dress up as
their favourite book character and celebrate all things reading.
 
For those looking for ideas, Booktopia has created a page on their
website that may be useful, which pulls together the CBCA
shortlist for Book Week parade inspiration, by age group.

Building Works
We are starting the repair works for the retaining wall at the back
of the Junior School. Modus Projects are the contractor and it is
estimated that the works will take approximately 12 weeks to
complete pending weather. During this time please note that
parking on the netball court will not be available for school drop
off or pick up. 



 
 

2 Morley St, Selby (03) 97542675
e: selbyps@education.vic.gov.au www.selbyps.vic.gov.au

Before/After School Care: 0434 422 455 1300 105 343

 

 

CALENDAR

Monday 21st August

Book  Fair Begins

Friday 25th August

Japanese speech contest

Wednesday 23rd August

Book Week Dress Up Day

Tuesday 22nd August 

Author Talk - James Foley

Monday 28th August

EDEC Basketball Year 5/6

Wednesday 6th September

Prep Teddy Bear's Picnic

Friday 1st September

Book Week Performance 

Wednesday 30th August 

Father's Day Stall

Friday 8th September

PFA Trivia Night

 Parents / Caregivers/ Guardians Opinion Survey
Our school is conducting a survey to find out what
parents/caregivers/guardians think of our school. The Parent/
Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey is an annual survey offered
by the Department of Education that is designed to assist schools
in gaining an understanding of families’ perceptions of school
climate, student behaviour, and student engagement. The survey
is optional, but we encourage all families to participate. Our
school will use the survey results to help inform and direct future
school planning and improvement strategies. 

Capital Improvements
The School Council is committed to providing the highest quality
experiences for all children at Selby Primary School - this
includes improving the physical environment, class resources,
program opportunities and well-being offerings. At our recent
School council meeting allocations from the PFA fundraising were
approved  for: 
Playground upgrade - to replace the lower playground
Kitchen garden - replace and install new wicking beds
Decodable readers - match dollar for dollar the book drive funds
to buy new decodable readers.

Online Safety
In an age where technology is a huge part of daily life, it is crucial
for us as parents and educators to be vigilant in monitoring our
children's use of digital devices. While technology offers
numerous educational and entertainment opportunities, it also
presents certain challenges that we must address together.
 
The responsibility of monitoring our children's technology use
primarily falls on us as teachers, parents and guardians. By
actively supervising the content they access, the amount of time
they spend online, and the nature of their interactions, we can
guide them toward healthy and responsible technology habits.
It's crucial to have open conversations about internet safety, the
importance of respectful online behaviour, and the potential risks
associated with sharing personal information.
 
The esafety website has some great resources to support parents
with strategies and conversation starters to have with children at
home. Please follow this link to find access to useful videos and
resources that can be translated into a range of languages:
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/resources/online-safety-for-
every-family.

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.esafety.gov.au%2Fparents%2Fresources%2Fonline-safety-for-every-family&data=05%7C01%7CEdwina.Crossing%40education.vic.gov.au%7C8342800c15fa44ecce7a08db988abf09%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638271493921143761%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=n%2Bq14G49yXXUdHXUTU7eLIiyBQ8kN5tcRhaw%2B9rAfQQ%3D&reserved=0


Respect    Confidence   Resilience   Personal Best  

Prep B - Alma L- Personal Best
Alma it has bene wonderful to see you embracing your learning with enthusiasm
and showing your personal best on so many tasks! You were a science whizz this

week and led your own experiment. You did a great job at writing about your
weekend and solving lots of subtraction sums. Keep it up Alma!

 
1/2M - Jeronimo W - Confidence

Jeronimo, your brain works hard! You are always thinking deeply about your
learning. You should be so proud of your confidence to ask questions. You keep

me on my toes and even teach the teacher! 
 

1/2R  - Elliot G  - Respect
Elliot, you are such a respectful member of our class, always listening to others and

using your manners and kind words. Keep up the great work!
 

3/4J - Mia A - Respect
Mia, I could have chosen any of our school values to acknowledge your

achievements, but I wanted to highlight Respect. You are an amazingly kind and
thoughtful student who continuously shows this value. Thank you for always being

a respectful role-model in our class. 
 

3/4H - William E  - Personal Best
William, I have been so impressed with your attitude to maths lately! I loved seeing
your 'aha!' moment during division last week and your focus throughout our data

sessions has been excellent. Well done!
 

5/6D - Shannon Z - Personal Best
I have been very impressed with the Personal Best effort that you have been

putting into all aspects of the classroom. The maturity in which you are
contributing to discussions, completing work independently and asking questions

is fantastic to see. Well done Shannon, keep up the awesome effort!
 

5/6S - Hope P - Personal Best
It is so great to see you consistently working hard and completing all of your tasks
to your personal best. The time and effort that you are putting in is really paying

off.  Well done Hope!



 
 

PREP NEWSPREP NEWS

 

We learnt the word vet and had a very special
visit from Julie who taught us how to be Prep

vets. It was lots of fun. 

We have been learning about subtraction. We did an
outstanding job at using subtraction to have less
people and then teddies on our boats. Great work

Prep B!



1/2 News1/2 News

One of our Science
Experiments this week was the
Skittle Colour Experiment. We
observed how Skittles make a
mesmerising rainbow swirl
when submerged in warm

water.

This term is all about Procedural Texts for Year 
 1/2's. Today we followed a procedure in order to
make a 'Talking Card'. 



1/2 News1/2 News

 
 

In Maths, the year 1/2 students have been
learning all about multiplication. Our
strategy of the week has been looking at

repeated addition! 



 
 

5/6 News5/6 News
On Wednesday 9th August, 12 Year 5 and 6
students competed in a Maths Games Days at
Belgrave South Primary School. Teams of 4
competed in a variety of maths games and
activities that required students to put their
problem, solving and maths skills to the test. The
day was run by Andrew Lorimer - creator of
Think Square who engaged and inspired the
students.



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SSS TIP
 

If you turn off the
tap while you brush
your teeth you can
save more than 400
litres of water per

month!
 

 

SUSTAINABILITY NEWSSUSTAINABILITY NEWS
  In this week’s SSS meeting, we met the 3/4

members and discussed our Energy Module Audit
that we will have to complete. We will have to
check all the heating, cooling and lighting used
across the school.

In the meantime we are working on a suggestion
box, if you have any sustainable suggestions please
feel free to pop them in the box located in 5/6D. We
are also creating switch-off reminders for the light
switches, air conditioners and heaters across the
school. We are working on a collection box for
Mobile Muster which we will speak more about at
this week's assembly.

Selby Sustainability Squad.

SSS Green Gang









YOU ARE INVITED!
 

The Selby PFA will be hosting a casual Afternoon
Tea in the school library every month for all

parents and carers.
 

This is a chance to catch-up, chat and relax, and
to find out more about what events we’re

planning during the year. 
 

There’s no obligation to sign up or commit to any
event! This is an opportunity to let the kids play

after school, and meet some other parents. 
 

The PFA is dedicated to bringing the school
community together, and everyone is invited to

come to these new, regular catch-ups. 
 

We hope to see you there!
 
 
 
 

 

PFA MEETINGS
 

TIME: 3.30 pm-4.15 pm. 
PLACE: School Library 

 
DATES: 

Tuesday 5th September 
Wednesday 11th October

Friday 3rd November 

 

to provide support, in various forms, for the
school, its students, and community,
including raising funds for the benefit of
the school
to work in cooperation with the principal,
staff and school council in building
effective partnerships between home and
school
to encourage diversity by getting to know
the parents of other children at the school,
and to support the operation of the school.

The PFA's role is to promote the welfare of, and
provide support to, the school and its community.
Parents are key partners in their child’s learning. By
interacting with the school and other parents, PFA
members can use their skills and experience to
work collaboratively with others to support the
school and build a sense of community.

 
The role of the PFA is threefold:
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Please contact
bsrdcomms@gmail.com

 for bookings 
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